Steven SeEe

From: Andrew Vose <ajvose@cox.net>

Sent: Sunday, April 7, 2024 1:27 PM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee
Subject: House Bill 7884

Legislators,

Regarding House Bill 7884, I urge you to vote NO. I believe that if children are too young
to vote, to drive, to enter the military, to purchase firearms and a whole host of other
things we don't allow them to do, it makes no sense to allow them to irreversibly alter
their bodies/genetics. If a child is struggling with who or what they are I think a therapist
is more in order to guide them through this challenge. I have no stats to back up this
opinion other than what I have read but it seems the suicide and depression rates among
children who alter their bodies is higher than average. Also I believe younger children
especially cannot comprehend what they are feeling and would be better served talking
and working through these feelings/issues with a trained therapist.

Thank you,

Andrew Vose

35 Red Barn Court
Cranston, RI 02920
401-823-0543



